
Westleigh Methodist Primary School 
 

Weekly Newsletter: WC 30th January  

 

What a fantastic number day we have had today to raise money for the NSPCC. We have seen a large 

array of costumes from onsies, 100 squares, dominoes, Times Tables Rock Stars, calculators, maths 

wizards, number heroes and 3D shapes! Thank you for all your efforts to support this amazing day. We 

raised £96 for the NSPCC. The children have enjoyed taking part in a wide range of fun-filled maths 

activities including Who Wants to be a Millionaire quiz, maths quests around school to find hidden 

prizes, times tables singing, TT Rock Stars competitions and challenges. 
 

 
 

Mrs Moragrega 

 

Dates for your diary 

• Tuesday 7th February – Safer Internet Day. E-safety post competition entries due in 

• Tuesday 7th February – ‘Y2 Fire Safety in the Home’ with Greater Manchester Fire Service 

• Wednesday 8th February – ‘Y6 Fire Safety in the Home’ with Greater Manchester Fire Service 

• Monday 13th February – Whole School Grime Scene Investigation Assembly with United Utilities 

• Friday 17th February – school closes for half term 

• Monday 27th February – school reopens for Spring 2 half term 

 



Worship 
 

This week in worship we have been looking at Wellbeing resolutions and what we can do for our 
Wellbeing. We have explored how wellbeing is about keep our mins and bodies healthy. We have 

thought about different ways to use the 5 a day to keep our minds healthy as well as our 5 a day to 
keep our bodies healthy.  

We talked about how important it is to keep our minds active, communicate and do what makes us 
happy. The children had so many ideas after reflecting what they do to help their own wellbeing like 
reading, listening to music, cuddles, hot baths, colouring, talking to someone, mindfulness breathing 

and use of sensory toys.  

 
 

Attendance  
Year Group   Attendance 

This Week   

Reception    77.3% 

Year 1   92.7% 

Year 2  93.3% 

Year 3  94.7% 

Year 4  87.9% 

Year 5  92.9% 

Year 6  90.4% 

Whole school 

from 5th 

September  

91.9% 

 

 
 

Well done Year 3 on winning 2 weeks in a row! They spun the wheel and won a prize of free choice! They have 
some big ideas on their rewards now! 

 



‘Do all you can’ Golden Broom Award Winners:  
 

Year 4 for working so hard to keep their classroom tidy all week – well done! 
 

Christian Values Champion 

 

Star of the Week 
 
 

Year 6 

Isabella for displaying great teamwork in maths to 
answer some amazing questions! 

Poppy for settling in so amazingly and being a 
super star! 

Year 5 

Nyssa for always showing support towards others. Theo for showing resilience with his writing. 

Year 4 

Keira for demonstrating love and generosity with 
her time by helping others.  

Lexii D for consistently trying her best in all 
subjects. 

Year 3 

Oliver for spreading peace by coming in calming 
every morning – keep it up. 

Evangeline for having a fantastic attitude at all 
times. 

Year 2 

Henry for being extra helpful around the 
classroom!  

Mika for writing super command sentences in 
English!  

Year 1 

Samuel for his great teamwork in maths and 

helping his friends.  

Kaine for trying really hard this week!  

Reception 

Ralph for displaying great teamwork in PE and 
always encouraging his friends.  

Isabella for always being an excellent role model 
to the whole class.  

Nursery  

Emerald for joining in with her friends. Cosma for lovely mark-making on the sound hunt 
map. 

 



Visit our Twitter Pages 
Please visit your child’s class Twitter page to see all of the amazing work that is happening each week. We are 

using Twitter to really showcase the incredible curriculum opportunities that our children receive at Westleigh! 
 

Westleigh School: @WLMPrimary 
Nursery: @WLMNursery 

Reception: @ReceptionWLM 
Year 1: @WLMYear1 

  Year 2: @WLMyear21 
 Year 3: @WLMYear3 
Year 4: @WLMYear4 
Year 5: @WLMYear5 
Year 6: @WLMYear6 

 


